LETTER OF UNDERSTANDING
BETWEEN DEARBORN BOARD
AND
ASSOCIATION OF DEARBORN SCHOOLS ADMINISTRATORS’

This letter of agreement executed by and between the Dearborn Board of Education (hereinafter referred to as
the "Board"), and the Association of Dearborn School Administrators (hereinafter referred to as the ADSA),
whereas the above mentioned parties agrees on the following:

ADSA unit members may choose to work 40 hours Monday August 28, 2017 through August 31, 2017.
Members that choose this option will email their supervisor by Sunday August 27, 2017 indicating the hours
they will work on those days.

This agreement expires on September 2, 2017,

For the Board of the School District of For the Dearborn Schools Administrator’s
the City of Dearborn Association

Glenn M. Maleyko, Ph.D. ! Joshua Tynan, PhD '

Superintendent of Schools ADSA President
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